
	
	
The	Clerk	of	the	Council	
Ogbourne	St	George	Parish	Council	
	
Attention	Elizabeth	Martin.	
	
Dear	Elizabeth,	
	
As	requested,	I	attach	my	cv	for	your	records.	
	
Since	my	formal	retirement	from	the	Council	in	2018,	I	have	been	supporting	the	
council	in	an	informal	way,	particularly	by	assisting	on	the	transport	sub	
committee.	
As	the	they	still	do	not	have	a	full	quota	of	councillors	on	the	Parish	Council,		I	
have	been	asked	by	a	number	of	the	Parish	councillors	if	I	would	be	prepared	to	
return.	
	
I	now	confirm	that	I	wish	to	re-join.		Could	I,	therefore,	ask	you	to	arrange	for	my	
adoption	to	be	taken	forward	at	the	earliest	time.	
	
Many	thanks,	
	
Kind	regards,	
	
Bob	Tanner	
	


